
ESMA extends deadline for stakeholder
group applications

The European Securities and Markets Authority (ESMA) is currently seeking
applicants for its Securities and Markets Stakeholder Group, announced on 14
February, and is extending that deadline for applications to 9 April.

In light of the turbulence caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, and the need for
potential applicants to focus on other issues, ESMA has decided to extend the
deadline in the interest of allowing all interested stakeholders to apply.

The new deadline for applications is 9 April 23.59 CET
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